
FAASTeam presents:

Useful Rules of Thumb for Aviators and How We Came Up With

Them



Aviators use rules of thumb because they provide
simple techniques to solve, quickly, possible time
critical aviation problems.  Often, the simple
calculations offered in rules of thumb are only
approximations of a more complex derivation.
San Carlos Flight Center invites AGI Michel
Vidal-Naquet to discuss how pilots can effectively
use these rules of thumb in order to help them
both on the ground, and in the air.  In this
seminar, we will present a number of rules of
thumb useful for both VFR and IFR pilots, and
show how they come to be.  We will provide
mathematical derivations based on elementary
trigonometry principles and high-school level
physics.  While the mathematical derivations will
appeal to the curious, all attendees will gain a
better understanding of the rules and will,
hopefully, integrate some into their flying to make
them safer pilots.  
If you are looking to broaden your understanding
of the formulas you use while flying, this is the
seminar for you.
 
Michel Vidal-Naquet is an advanced ground
instructor and an instrument rated private pilot
with about 680 flight hours.  He started flying in
2013 after settling in the Bay area to work as a
computer scientist and engineer.  His passion for
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aviation began during his early childhood when
his family first took him on international flights. 
He brings a scientific point of view to his flying,
and is always learning.
Directions: NO REGISTRATION REQUIRED, FOLLOW
STEPS BELOW TO ACCESS OUR LIVESTREAM:
 
Step 1:
Create a free flight center account by clicking on thislink.
 
Step 2:
Log-In (Top rIght of the screen) to your Flight Center account
through our main website.
 
Step 3:
Proceed to this linkat the listed seminar start time to watch the
seminar live. If you have any questions for the presenter, you
will find in the bottom left corner of your screen an "Ask a
Question" button to ask your questions.
 
If you have any technical difficulties signing on to our
Livestream at the time of the published seminar, please let me
know. The sooner, the better!
 
NOTE FOR WINGS CREDIT: Please watch till the end to
receive a "code phrase" that the presenter will state. After the
seminar is over email please click the button at the bottom of
the Livestream page saying "Click here for WINGS credit" and
we will process your request within a few days.



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


